City of Hyattsville



Memo

To: Mayor and City Council

CC: Tracey Nicholson, City Administrator

From: Jim Chandler, Assistant City Administrator and Director, Community & Economic Development

Kate Powers, City Planner

Date: May 11, 2021

Re: Maryland DHCD Grant Awards

Attachments: Grant Award Notices

Resolution 2020-08

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide the City Council with a brief overview of the Maryland DHCD FY2021 grant awards to the City of Hyattsville.

Summary

- The City has been awarded \$110,000 to support the renovation of the Teen Center facility, located at 5812 40th Avenue, Hyattsville.
- The City has been awarded \$50,000 to support the City's Commercial Façade Improvement Program, which provides participating businesses with a matching grant of up to 50% of exterior improvement costs, including, but not limited to masonry, window & door replacement, exterior lighting, signage and associated accessibility improvements.

Funding will be made available effective July 1, 2021 and the grant requires 50% of funds expended by June 30, 2022 and 100% of funds expended by June 30, 2023.